
 THE WALK 
September 4th, 2022       

Sunday, September 4th 

Morning Class in Youth Room 

@9:00. 

 

Sunday Evening! 

This evening, the youth group, 

especially high schoolers who 

will be going on the summer 

mission trip, will need to be at 

the church at 3:45 to help with 

the garage sale set-up. 

We will provide pizza for 

everyone there helping out! 

Thank you for coming early 

and helping! 

 

Monday, September 5th 

No Bible Study due to Labor 

Day. 

 

Wednesday, September 7th 

This evening, we will meet in 

the youth room for Week 2 of 

our series, Final Words, then 

we will move into the gym and 

work on garage sale set up. 

Pick-up at 8:30.  

 

Sunday, September 11th 

The Youth Group is invited to 

attend our Baby Shower next 

week for upcoming Baby 

Rowell at 1:30 in the Coffee 

Spot area of the main building. 

No gifts or presents required or 

expected, but if you want to 

write a note to us or Baby, that 

would be awesome 
 

 

Fall Retreat 
We will be going to Lakeview Retreat Center in 

Waxahachie from September 23rd-25th! 

We will depart Crestview around 5:30pm on that 

Friday, and we will return around noon on Sunday. 

 $80 per person. Packing list coming soon. 

 

Retreat Center asking for a final headcount on 

Monday, please text Ethan to RSVP if you 

haven’t signed up and want to go. 

 

Garage Sale Youth Fundraiser 
Mark your calendars for Sept. 9-10!  We are having 

our annual Youth Group Garage Sale Fundraiser to 

raise money for our 2023 Summer Mission Trip and 

other summer activities! 

 

One of the biggest needs we have is for hands, 

trucks, trailers, etc. to help us on Sunday, Sept. 4th 

as we meet at the church at 3:45 to unload every 

storage unit into the gym! 

We will also need some help throughout the week 

leading up to the sale with organizing and pricing 

items. 

 

Parents of high schoolers, if there is a time Friday or 

Saturday that you can help, please text Dayna or 

Ethan.  We especially need help at 2 Saturday for 

clean-up. 

Youth Group, especially high school, you are 

expected to help out Saturday, Sept. 10th as this 

fundraiser is for YOU. I will have a sign-up sheet 

for shifts. Thank you! 

 


